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November Provider Payment Release 

Date Change 
November 8, 2023 

What Pharmacy Providers Need to Know 

The purpose of this alert is to inform pharmacy providers that pursuant to the  

Medi-Cal Rx Checkwrite Schedule – State Fiscal Year 2023-24 originally published on 

June 2, 2023, and updated on November 8, 2023, a specific payment scheduled in November 

for Fiscal Year 2023-24 has changed. 

Medi-Cal Rx provider payments scheduled to be released on Monday, November 13, 2023, will 

be released on Friday, November 10, 2023. 

Contact Information 

You can call the Medi-Cal Rx Customer Service Center (CSC) at 1-800-977-2273, which is 

available 24 hours a day, 7 days a week, 365 days per year. 

For other questions, email Medi-Cal Rx Education & Outreach at 

MediCalRxEducationOutreach@magellanhealth.com. 

https://medi-calrx.dhcs.ca.gov/cms/medicalrx/static-assets/documents/provider/forms-and-information/Medi-Cal_Rx_Checkwrite_Schedule_State_Fiscal_Year_2023-24.pdf
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